
—A MESSAGE FROM SANDI WOLLUM—

Dear Board of Directors, Staff, Families and Members of The Attic
Learning Community,

I am thrilled and honored to have been named The Attic’s next
Executive Director. I am grateful to the Search Committee and Board
of Directors for the opportunity to join this amazing community and am
excited to partner with you as The Attic moves into the next phase of
its journey.

The Attic is a unique and special place where the magic of childhood
is treasured, where children are trusted to be agents of their own

learning, and where the importance of being a supportive and caring community is valued.
From watching the preschool children playing in the rain to great conversation at the Owl Table
with the high school learners at lunch, my time on campus gave me the opportunity to
experience the joyful learning environment that characterizes The Attic. I can’t wait to work with
you to help The Attic grow and thrive so that more children in the community can benefit from
the unique educational opportunities it provides.

I look forward to the opportunity to work with Erika in the coming months as we prepare for the
transition in leadership. The Attic has been fortunate to be in the hands of such a capable and
passionate leader over the past several years. Erika has left me big shoes to fill! I am grateful
for the support she has already shown me and the chance to work with her in the coming
months.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve The Attic and especially its children. I can’t wait to
embark on this journey with you!

In Service,

Sandi Wollum


